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Some insurance companies, such as Medicare, now require that patients starting CPAP, 
Bilevel or ASV therapy: 

(1) have a follow-up appointment with their Sleep doctor or nurse between 30 and 90 days of starting PAP 
therapy; AND

(2) show (usually with smartcard data) that they are using PAP therapy 70% of nights, for at least four hours 
per night, within a consecutive 30 day period.

Coverage for PAP units can be denied if these requirements are not met, and you can be responsible for the 
cost of your PAP unit and supplies.

For a follow-up appointment with your Sleep doctor or nurse, please call the Penn Sleep Center at 
215.662.7772. 
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